
 
 

 

 

 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

PUSA ROAD CAMPUS 

 

Dear parents 

Greetings from LogIQids! 

The results for the *First Stage of the LogIQids Mental Aptitude Olympiad* will be announced on 19th January. 

The students can follow the steps as mentioned in the circular below to see their results. 

*For Parents - LogIQids Support*  

 

In case of any kind of help or support is required, please reach out to the LogIQids Team directly, 

Phone : +91-9619619361  

WhatsApp: 8080809604 

Monday to Saturday (10:00 am to 7:00 pm) 

Email : support@logiqids.company              

 

Regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Circular No. 100/BBPS, Pry PR 


